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Guests?  Possible New Members? Have you been worshipping with us and 
thinking about joining us? ‘Sign-up’ as members of St. Luke at the ‘NEW 
MEMBERS TABLE’ after Mass.  WELCOME!  JOIN US! 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5:00 PM 
Sunday  8:00 AM 
  10:30 AM 
 
Tues., Wed., Fri. 8:00 
AM 

 
Sacraments 

B!"#$%& 
Please arrange with the 
Parish Office. 
 

R'()*($+$!#$)* 
Saturdays 4:00-4:30 PM 
and by appointment. 
 

M!--$!/' 
Arrangements should be 
made at least 6 months 
prior to the wedding date. 
Saturday wedding 
schedule: 1:00 PM 
 

A*)$*#$*/ )2 #7' S$(9 
Please call to arrange 

 
Devotions 

Mother of Perpetual Help 
Tuesday…...6:30 PM 

 
Office Hours 

Mon., Wed., Thurs., Fri. 
8:00 AM-5:00 PM 
Tues. 11:00 AM - 7:00 PM 
 

After hours for 
emergencies requiring a 
Priest  

(262) 782-0032 ext.102 
 

Membership 
People new to the area are 
invited to register at St. 
Luke by contacting the 
Parish Office or stopping 
at the Welcome Table in 
the Narthex. 

 
We welcome you to journey  

with us in faith! 

Mass Intentions 

Welcome to St. Luke 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 18 TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 Jer 38:4-6, 8-10/Heb 12:1-4/Lk 12:49-53 
Eucharists for the Lord’s Day  
  5:00 PM � Bill Hoeppner 
  8:00 AM � James Alexander 
  10:30 AM  Parishioners of St. Luke and St. Pius X, Nigeria 
    50th Wedding Anniversary: Bill & Mary Freisleben 
 
 
Monday, August 19  Weekday 
 Jgs 2:11-19/Mt 19:16-22 
    No Morning Mass 
 
Tuesday, August 20  St. Bernard 
 Jgs 6:11-24a/Mt 19:23-30 
  8:00 AM � Harry Desmond 
 
Wednesday, August 21  St. Pius X 
 Jgs 9:6-15/Mt 20:1-16 
  8:00 AM � Tim Quinlan & Family 
 
Thursday, August 22  The Queenship of the Virgin Mary 
 Jgs 11:29-39a/Mt 22:1-14 
    No Morning Mass 
 
Friday, August 23   Weekday 
 Ru 1:1, 3-6, 14b-16, 22/Mt 22:34-40 
  8:00 AM � Margaret Boos 
 
Saturday, August 24  St. Bartholomew 
 Rv 21:9b-14/Jn 1:45-51 
 
 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 25 TWENTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 Is 66:18-21/Heb 12:5-7, 11-13/Lk 13:22-30 
Eucharists for the Lord’s Day  
  5:00 PM � Dr. Emery Happel 
  8:00 AM � Joe Huber 
  10:30 AM � Carlie Beaudin and Parishioners of St. Luke & St. Pius X 

We have Sunday and weekday Masses available for 2019. Please call the 
parish office if you would like to have a Mass celebrated for your deceased 
loved ones or for your special intention. 
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This Week at St. Luke 

Sun., August 18 ........................................................ Bingo 
6:00 PM ....................................................... Carpenter Hall 
Mon., August 19 ................... St. Vincent DePaul Society 
7:00 PM ...................................................... Activity Center 
Tues., August 20 ..................... Perpetual Help Devotions 
6:30 PM .................................................................... Chapel 
Wed., August 21 ........... Exploring the Sunday Readings 
9:00 AM ......................................... Narthex Meeting Room 
Wed., August 21 ............... Human Concerns Committee 
10:30 AM ....................................... Narthex Meeting Room 
Wed., August 21 .............................. Showtime Rehearsal 
6:00 PM. ...................................................... Carpenter Hall 
Wed., August 21 ...................... Breaking Open the Word 
7:00 PM. ...................................................... Reading Room 
Thurs., August 22....................... Evening of Recollection 
7:00 PM (sponsored by Opus Dei) .... Chapel/Church/NMR 

Justice Corner 
 
On Fire for God 
 
 Today’s readings remind us to be passionate about 
our faith. When we are energized and excited about our 
relationship with God, we can handle any opposition we 
face. Jeremiah’s fire for God helped him survive being 
thrown into the pit to die.  
 Do you yearn to be on fire for God or to feel that 
passion you experienced when you first fell in love with 
Jesus? Think about what makes you come alive. Chances 
are you can connect your passion to the work of the 
Church. Love to cook? Join or start a ministry preparing 
meals for people who are ill. Love to pray? Check out 
prayer options. Love to help others fall in love with the 
Lord Jesus? Join a retreat team and share your faith. There 
are so many exciting dimensions to our Catholic faith – 
prayer, retreats, ministry, advocacy, music, and more.  
 Don’t wait for someone else to invite you. Step up 
and volunteer! To volunteer with Catholic Charities contact 
Jessica Brandt at (414)-769-3414or jbrandt@ccmke.org  

Please remember in prayer Greg Piette, of St. 
Luke, who has died, and his family.  
We also remember Karl Ebenhoch, of St. Luke, 
who has died, his wife Trudie, and their family; 
and Edgar Artz, of St. Luke, who has died, his 
wife, Judy Kellen; and their family. 
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord.  
R./And let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May their souls and the souls of all the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.  
R./ Amen. 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus said to the disciples: “I 
have come to set the earth on fire, and how I 
wish it were already blazing!  There is a 
Baptism with which I must be baptized, and 
how great is my anguish until it is 
accomplished!” 
Your gift to the Society of St. Vincent de Paul to assist 
those in need will help set the earth on fire with God’s 
love. 

Human Concerns Grocery Collection 
At all Masses for Sunday August 25th, we 
will be collecting needed groceries for the 
St. Vincent de Paul Society Outreach 
program for area families as well as the 
Waukesha Food Pantry.  Your generosity is 
a blessing. Please drop off your donation in 
the Narthex. 
We are grateful to all of our St. Luke parishioners and 
friends for your ongoing support and kindness.  

Fall Festival 
The Fall Festival is not too far off, so clear your schedule 
and mark your calendars for Friday September 13th from 
4:00 to 11:00 pm. Listen to the band, eat some food, shop 
in the market place, and let the children play some games. 
This year Our House returns to play from 7 to 10:30 pm, 
and Eric Ebbert will be performing as Neil Diamond from 
4:30 to 6:30, you do not want to miss that! Do not forget to 
get involved, many, many, many service opportunities are 
available at the festival, so come to help and stay to party. 

Wedding Banns 
 II  Ashley Schultz - Michael Varga 

Parish Calendar 2019-2020 
We are in the process of arranging the 
parish calendar for the coming year. If 
you have not already done so, please 
submit your requested meeting dates 
and other events thru June, 2020 to 

Jane in the parish office (jdunne@stlukebrookfield.org.) Be 
sure to include the name of the group or committee and 
contact information. Thank you! 

Congratulations and Happy Anniversary 
 

We congratulate Bill & Mary Freisleben on 
their 50th Wedding Anniversary.  
Best wishes on this momentous occasion! 
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Dear People of St. Luke and Guests, Friends, Neighbors - ALL! 
 As promised in my August 4th homily, as we reflected on  
‘stewardship visions for life,’ the letter which accompanied the July 24, 2019 Wire 
Transfer of collected outreach funding for our sister parish, St. Pius X, Gbagalape, Nigeria is reprinted below. Besides 
informing all about our financial outreach, I hope the following will inform our newer members and guests about our 
twinning parish experience and renew ‘Gbagalape Enthusiasm’ among all.   Fr. Augustine 
August 1, 2019 
Dear Cardinal John Onaiyekan, Archbishop of Abuja, 
Most Rev. Anselm Umoren, MSP, Auxiliary Bishop of Abuja, 
Sisters and Brothers of St. Pius X Parish; 
Rev. Fr. Victor Adegoke, Parish Priest of St. Pius X, Gbagalape; 
Members of St. Pius X St. Vincent de Paul Conference, Gbagalape, Nigeria, 
 Grace and Peace to you, our Neighbors, ALL! The Spirit of the Christ 
is alive and working across the miles. People of St. Luke and St. Pius X have 
much to learn from one another leading us to new and exciting ministries as 
together we fulfill Christ’s commission “Love One Another – all peoples 
together.” 
 As Fr. Kenneth O. Amadi returns to Abuja for a home visit before 
beginning his Doctoral Studies at Notre Dame University, USA, he graciously 
carries this missive explaining monies totaling $31,400 wire transferred recently for our ‘sister parish’ of St. Pius X, 
Gbagalape, Nigeria, etc. We rely on Fr. Kenneth’s knowledge and graciousness as to any clarifications needed. 
 A little background on our Baptism Sunday Collection: On June 24, 2018, spearheaded by Mr. Shawn Rochon, our 
Director of Music and Liturgy, with information as shared below, we began a Baptism Sunday Collection to benefit 
newborns and the education of children of St. Pius X Parish. I included the following in my homily on the Solemnity of the 
Nativity of St. John the Baptist in 2018: Based on the lyricist’s notes (below) Shawn wrote, “I am sending it to you 
especially because of the last two paragraphs in her explanation. I thought that the idea of connecting the child’s Baptism to 
a life of service from the beginning was intriguing. I am simply letting the words of Carolyn Gillette plant a seed for 
consideration. Her song texts and inspirations for writing are most formational to me, and I thought that this was especially 
worth sharing with the Nativity of John the Baptist and our Celebration of Baptism on the same Sunday. 
 Carolyn Gillette writes, “Both of the last two verses of ‘Down by the Jordan’ end with words that acknowledge the 
connection between Baptism and vocation-service. “Our work began in 
those waters. Let’s take the Good News and share it.” Jesus’ ministry 
began with baptism. When we are baptized, we begin our ministry.  We, 
too, are sent to serve.” Gillette goes on to say, “One of the ways we 
recognize this connection in our parish is through a special offering in 
honor of the child who has been baptized.  As the liturgy ends on a 
Baptism Sunday, two children stand at the doors with baskets to receive a 
special ‘second offering.’ The money is sent to a school in Kenya for 
children who have been orphaned by AIDS and by the war in the Sudan. 
With this the baptized child’s ministry begins, as money  
is raised in his or her name to help other children in God’s world.” 
 “Our work - our ministry of service began in the waters of 
Baptism.” I invite all of us to place some offering in the basket as we 
leave this Eucharist. The Newly Baptized’s ministry, begun in the waters of 
Baptism this Lord’s Day, will benefit newborns and the education of children in our 
sister parish, St. Pius X, Gbagalape, Nigeria. I hope this is not just a one-time 
occurrence, but rather the beginning of a new tradition here at St. Luke. “Our work - 
ministry of service begins in the waters of Baptism.” Amen! To date, in one year’s time, 
this Baptism Sunday Collection has netted $6,500.00. 
 On the Third Sunday of Lent, with the Gospel of the Samaritan Woman at the 
Well, and Fr. Augustine’s homily mention of the need for clean water and that a well or 
‘bore hole’ would cost around $3,000 in Nigeria, four people (three parishioners and a 
guest) presented a total of $10,000.00 for clean water efforts. Fr. Victor Adegoke, 
Parish Priest of Gbagalape, estimates that $7,000.00 would cover the drilling of a well; 
pump; water storage tank with iron stand to provide water at the St. Pius X Church site. 
That $7,000.00 is included in the total of monies wire transferred on July 24, 2019.  

Some of our St. Pius X, Gbagalape children 

A generator and water tank set up for the 
well (bore hole) at St. Pius X 

St. Pius X at worship in ‘batcher-pavillon’ 

From the Pastor  
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 It is our hope that the remaining $3,000.00 will be used for water resources at the Church of St. 
Paul, Umuodagu-Ntu, Archdiocese of Owerri, Nigeria, which is Fr. Kenneth Amadi’s home parish to 
which his dear parents, Elizabeth and Theophilus belong. It was our privilege at St. Luke to host Fr. 
Kenneth’s parents and others while they were in the US for his Notre Dame University 
Commencement exercises. Fr Augustine had the privilege of being hosted by Elizabeth and Theophilus 
and making a brief pilgrimage to St Paul Church during my 2017 mission trip to Nigeria. These monies 
($3,000.00) are also included in the total of monies wire transferred on July 24, 2019, with the request, 
please, that the Cardinal Archbishop of Abuja would graciously forward that $3,000.00 to St. Paul 
Parish, Umuodagu-Ntu, Archdiocese of Owerri, Nigeria. 
 On March 12, 2019, Fr. Kenneth O. Amadi, joined us at St. Luke and called us to 
mission for our Missionary Cooperation Plan Collection. After providing our Milwaukee 
Archdiocesan Mission Office the customary 10 %, our 2018 collection  
(yes, we were catching up due to scheduling difficulties) amounted to $11,000.00. It is our 
hope that these monies will further St. Pius X, Gbagalape building 
project. 
 Again, this past Lent we designated our ‘Lenten 
Almsgiving’ for the ministry of the SVdP Conference of St. Pius X, 
Gbagalape. This collection amounted to $1,400. Finally, monies 
from Funeral Memorials and other donations designated ‘Nigeria’ 
totaled $2,500.00, for the St. Pius X building project. 
 Heartfelt THANKS to all who contributed and made this 
assistance to our ‘sister’ parish, St. Pius X, possible. 
 A summary of monies wire transferred on July 24, 2019 is 
as follows: 
 
 
Baptism Sunday Collection (St. Pius X Newborns and Education of Children)                $    6, 500.00 
2018 Missionary Cooperation Appeal (for St. Pius X, Gbagalape Building Project)         $  11,000.00 
Lenten Sunday III ‘Fresh Water Initiative’ 
      ($7,000 to St. Pius X, Gbagalape/$3,000 to St. Paul, Umuodagu-Ntu, Arch/Owerri   $  10, 000.00 
2019 Lenten Almsgiving (for outreach ministry of the St. Pius X SVdP Conference)       $   1, 400.00 
Miscellaneous Funeral Memorials, etc. designated for St. Pius X Parish                           $    2,500.00 
                                                     Total monies wire transferred July 24, 2019                  $  31,400.00 
 As with our previous monetary contributions, these monies will arrive in Nigeria  
via the Vatican Bank/the Archdiocese of Abuja and Cardinal John Onaiyekan. 
 We of St. Luke, Brookfield, are working at growing our relationship with St. Pius X, Gbagalape, 
in addition to fund raising efforts. Parishioners are asking for names and addresses of parishioners of St. 
Pius X in the hope of establishing ‘pen pal’ communications in whatever form that might be. Also, it is our hope that at least 
6-8 St. Luke parishioners will make a Mission Trip to St. Pius X in the not too distant 
future. We are amazed at the construction progress at the St. Pius X Church site and are 
happy to be participants in this project providing a more permanent worship space; 
chapel, sacristy; office space and social hall for the good people of St. Pius X. 
 This time of transition with the retirement of Cardinal Onaiyekan is bittersweet. 
Cardinal John has been and will always be a Good Shepherd. We thank you for your 
ministry! Our hope is that retirement, without the burden of administration, will agree 
well with you. It is our prayer that our twinning/sister parish relationship with St. Pius X, 
Gbagalape will receive the blessing of the Coadjutor Archbishop of Abuja, Ignatius 
Kaigama, and grow stronger still, along with the continued helpful support of Auxiliary 
Bishop Anselm Umoren. 
 God’s blessing upon you and your ministry to the good people of the Abuja and 
especially, Gbagalape.  
      Sincerely in Christ, 
  Mary Freisleben,  SVdP Co-Chair           Mr. Paul Zarling,  Pastoral Council Chair         Rev. Kenneth J. Augustine, Pastor 
 On Sunday, August 11th, we received the following from Cardinal Onaiyekan: 
 Dear Fr. Ken, Peace be with you! This is to acknowledge with deep gratitude the donation which you wired to our 
Archdiocesan account at the Vatican Bank, in the sum of USD 31, 400. Please extend our best regards to your congregation 
of generous and kind people People of God. You can count on our prayers. We too count on your prayers for us. 
     Yours sincerely, +John Cardinal Onaiyekan, Archbishop of Abuja 

Fr. Augustine playing ‘a jug drum’ at 
Church of St. Paul, Umuodagu-Ntu, 
Archdiocese of Owerri, Nigeria, 

Construction of St. Piux X Church continues 

Fr. Kenneth Amadi, Cardinal Onaiyekan   
Fr. Kenneth Augustine 

Fr. Victor Adegoke, 
Parish Priest,  
St. Pius X Parish 
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St. Luke Prayer Network 
The prayer network is a group of people who pray for the 
intentions requested. Only the first names are used. Anyone 
who wishes to join the phone network is always welcome. 
Call Janice Theisen 262 521-8095 
(jreader66@hotmail.com) with your intentions or to join us. 

Save the Date:  Blood Drive 
The next Blood Drive is scheduled for  
Wednesday, September 25, 3-7 PM. 
More reminders and sign-ups to come. 

Jubilee Celebration for Married Couples 
Join the Office for Marriage & Family Life in celebrating 
your silver or golden wedding anniversary! The annual 
Archdiocesan Jubilee Celebration is Saturday, October 5, 
2019, at 10:00 a.m. at Mary Mother of the Church Pastoral 
Center, 3501 S Lake Dr., St. Francis, 53235. This Mass 
honors those married in 1994 or 1969, celebrating their 
25th (silver) or 50th (golden) wedding anniversaries. 
Couples married over 50 years are also welcome to attend 
this celebration. A reception will follow the Liturgy. Cost is 
$40.00 per couple and includes a commemorative 
certificate and a professional photo. For more information, 
please call 414-758-2201. To register: visit 
www.johnpaul2center.org/marriageministry. 

Seven Days of Service 
 

The Archdiocese of Milwaukee Archdiocese invites and 
encourages all Catholics to take part in an outreach activity 
between September 22 and September 29. Some activities 
have already been outlined at the archdiocesan level; in 
addition, each parish or parish group is asked to design one 
or more activity relevant to their community. 
St. Luke Human Concerns Committee has organized a 
blood drive for Sept 25. For information please contact Bill 
Kirsch at Kirsch.family@sbcglobal.net. We will also have 
our monthly grocery collection for local pantries at Sunday 
Masses for September 22nd and our Mini-Vinnies will be 
participating in the Friends of the Poor Walk in Waukesha 
on September 28th. 

All are welcome! 
 

What is Little Rock Scripture Study? Here’s an explanation 
from their website: www.littlerockscripture.org: 

Little Rock Scripture Study provides an effective 
method of Bible study that shapes God’s people into 
faithful and active disciples. Through prayer and 
study, adults learn more about the Bible and its 
message, learn to use the tools that help in 
understanding, grow in their appreciation for 
Christian community life, and encounter Christ in 
ways that are transforming. Little Rock Scripture 
Study is an imprint of Liturgical Press. 

You have two options to join us, prior participation is not 
needed-- please choose a group that works best with your 
schedule. 

Monday Evening Group: 
will meet from 6:30-8:00 p.m. beginning September 9 with 
the study of  Psalms II. 
The cost is $20.00 for new participants (includes cost of 
Commentary and Study Guide) or $10.00 if you already 
have the Commentary from Psalms I. 
 

Tuesday Morning Group: 
will meet after the 8:00 Mass (8:45) -10:15 beginning 
September 10 with the study of Women in Scripture. The 
cost is $20.00 for new participants (includes cost of 
Commentary and Study Guide). 
 
The schedule for future meetings will be completed at this 
first gathering.  
To register please contact Marian Lamoureux @ 
mlamoureux@stlukebrookfield.org, 262-782-0032, ext 106.  

 

Please join us! 

Thank You 
Thank you, everyone, for making Vacation Bible School 
such a success!  

We all had a “roaring” good time! 
I want to thank all that were involved in 
ROAR. 
 First, thank you to all who helped 
cut leaves, flowers, and birds. The hallway 
magically turned into a jungle because of 
the hundreds of leaves that were cut by 
members of our parish. I want to thank the 
parents for supporting V.B.S. and their children’s religious 
education. 
 I would also like to thank the team of V.B.S 
personally. 
Chris, Sue, Beth, Krista, Paul, Barb, Danny, and Meghan. 
 Finally, I would like to thank Father Augustine for 
all the love and support he gives to our youth everyday. 
 
 I also would like to thank the Saint Luke 
Community for the incredible reception that you gave me a 
few weeks ago. It made my last few weeks on staff at Saint 
Luke very memorable. 
 Thank you, Diane and Company, for the fantastic 
food. I know that not only do you put your time in creating 
something special; you also put your heart.  
 I will miss all of you; however, you will see me 
around the church. 
    ~Miss Kate 
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Courtesy Announcement Directory 
262-782-0032 

 
P!%#)- 
Rev. Kenneth J. Augustine
 Ext. 102 

 
D$-'(#)- )2 M}%$( !*� L$#}-/� 
Mr. Shawn Rochon Ext. 103 

srochon@stlukebrookfield.org 
 

I*#'-$& D$-'(#)- )2  F)-&!#$)* 
M%. M!-$!* L!&)}-'}� 
 Ext. 106 

 
C))-�$*!#)- )2 C7$+� F)-&!#$)* 
Ms. Kate Heinzman  Ext.205 

kheinzman@stlukebrookfield.org 
 

A�&$*$%#-!#$�' A%%$%#!*# 
Ms. Jane Dunne Ext. 100 

jdunne@stlukebrookfield.org 
 

B))99''"'- 
Mr. Terry Rice Ext. 101 

trice@stlukebrookfield.org 
 

C}%#)�$!* 
Mr. Mark Vanchena Ext. 230 

 
 

P-!�'- N'#�)-9 
Mrs. Janice Theisen (262) 521-
8095 

 
S#. V$*('*# de P!}+ 

Emergency Help Ext. 288 
 

B}++'#$* D'!�+$*' 
Noon on Monday 

St. Luke Mission Statement 
 We, the people of St. Luke Catholic 
Faith Community, open to the Spirit, 
seek to grow in faith through liturgical   
participation, lifelong Christian 
formation, and social ministries of the 
Church. 
We accept our responsibility as 
Christian Stewards in the sharing of 
our time, talents, and treasure as we 
journey together ‘living into our 
Baptism’. We honor our past, celebrate 
our present, and embrace the future as 
together we build a household of faith  
and a world in which all are welcome. 
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Noon on Monday 

Saint Francis de Sales Seminary Annual Seminary Dinner 
The Annual Seminary Dinner draws over one thousand Catholics together each 
year for one reason – to invite the faithful into our mission of forming holy 
priests. It is a joyful evening that gives the Church (you!) the opportunity to 
meet, and support, the remarkable group of men who are being called by God to 
the priesthood. 
The 17th Annual Seminary Dinner will be held on Friday, October 4 at the 
Wisconsin Center in Milwaukee. Please join us we celebrate the men who are 
answering the call of Christ. If you are unable to attend, you can still offer 
important help by sponsoring a seminarian. 
Visit www.sfs.edu/AnnualDinner for details, or call (414) 747-6463. 

New Horizons Weekend of Healing for Separated/Divorced 
Friday-Sunday, September 27-29, 2019 
Schoenstatt Retreat Center in Waukesha 

This healing weekend is designed to help each participant embark upon a new 
phase of life. It is an opportunity for divorced persons to pause and examine 
their lives – their strong points and weaknesses, their hurts, disappointments, 
joys and frustrations. It is a weekend of involvement. The cost of $150.00 
includes five meals and lodging for the entire weekend (financial assistance is 
available). Registration deadline is Wednesday, September 18th. For more 
information or a registration form, please call the Office for Marriage and 
Family Life at 414-758-2215 or visit the following website: http://
www.johnpaul2center.org/Nazareth--Project/Separated-and-Divorced.htm 

Starving Artists’ Show at Mt. Mary University 
The Starving Artists’ Show is celebrating the milestone of 50 shows! This 
annual art show will be held on Sunday, September 8 from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. on 
the grounds of Mount Mary University (2900 N Menomonee River Parkway, 
Milwaukee, WI 53222) Over 200 artists will be selling original art priced for 
$100 or less including pottery, jewelry, painting, glass work, and sculpture. 
Admission is $10 and supports Mount Mary scholarships. Learn more at 
mtmary.edu/sas. 


